SACRED HEART COLLEGE

Tel: 028 8224 2717 Fax: 028 8225 1074 Fax: 028 8224 0877

Email: info@shc.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.shcomagh.co.uk

2 May 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

CAREN OMAGH ULACA

Kevlin Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone BT78 1LG

The summer examination series commences on **Tuesday 10**th **May 2023**. Determined revision and past paper practice should now be a daily routine.

Arrangements for study and revision are as follows:

- Pupils in Year 12 are required to attend school as normal until Friday 12th May after which study sessions will commence;
- Pupils attend for revision or timetabled examinations thereafter. (enclosed)

Prior to departure you are invited to attend a 'Celebratory Mass for Year 12' on Friday 12th May recognising and celebrating the time your son/daughter has spent with us since arriving in Year 8. The mass will commence promptly at 2pm in the lower assembly hall.

Departments have organised revision sessions which are outlined on the timetable. (Study sessions are indicated in italics with the subject teachers' initials, external examinations are in bold.) These are valuable opportunities to have a focused boost of revision before the examination, therefore **attendance** is **essential**. Several students have aspects of some subjects to complete with regards to assessment portfolios. Attendance will be communicated directly to applicable students by individual teachers as necessary and to parents by text.

Please ensure all textbooks are returned to Departments on the completion of each subject.

A dedicated area will be available for individual study when your child has two examinations on the same day. Please also remember that full uniform is required when attending for all examinations and study sessions.

We trust you will continue to monitor, motivate and encourage revision at this critical stage in your child's education. Your continued support in this regard is very much appreciated.

While we look forward to seeing the majority of pupils returning and entering Post-16 in September 2023, we wish those pupils pursuing alternative pathways at Post-16 every success.

Finally, we would like to thank you for all your help, support and dedication this year and throughout your child's five years as a valued member of Sacred Heart College.

Yours sincerely

Mr M. Gormley Principal

Michael Gonney.

Mr T Mc Kenna Head of Key Stage 4



INVESTORS | Silver